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GOVERNMENT OF MEGHALAYA 
OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL:: TURA GOVERNMENT COLLEGE:: TURA 

 

NOTICE
No.___________, Dated Tura the 27th June 2023. 

 
  It is hereby notified to all the students of 1st Semester 
BSc, BCom and BA (both day and Morning Shift) admitted to 
Tura Government College that regular classes will start from 19th 
July 2023. The following points are to be noted by the newly 
admitted students: - 
 

1. There will be a Student Induction Programme - 
Deeksharambh for the newly admitted students on 19th July 
2023 in the College Auditorium from 11:00 AM onwards. It 
will be a two session programme. 

2. It is mandatory for all students to attend the Student 
Induction Programme – Deeksharambh. Attendance will be 
taken in the programme.  

3. Certificate will be issued to students attending the Student 
Induction Programme. 

4. Newly admitted students are required to fill up the anti-
ragging affidavit on the website: - 
https://www.antiragging.in/affidavit_registration_disclaimer.html 

5. They are then required to download the affidavit and submit 
in the Department/Office/Anti-Ragging Committee. 

6. It is also hereby notified and informed to all newly admitted 
students that 75% regular attendance shall be required to be 
eligible to appear in the end semester examinations and 
failing to maintain 75% attendance in their classes will not 
be allowed to fill up the examination forms. 

 
 

Principal, 
Tura Government College, Tura. 

 




